
 

 

 

 

 

   
     

     
   

    
    

 

LINE 2 

COMMUNITY MEETING 

Traction Power Substation in the Hydro Corridor 

On August 14, 2018, the TTC, the City and Hydro One held a 
community meeting, for the Scarborough Subway Extension, 
to update your neighbourhood on the location of the traction 
power substation. The substation will be built in the Hydro 
Corridor off McCowan Road and south of Bellechasse 
Street. The traction power substation is required to provide 
power to the future Scarborough Subway Extension. 

You and your family are invited to a follow-up Community 
Meeting to learn more on the updated design, lighting and 
landscaping for the substation. You will also: 

●	 hear what residents told us at the August 2018 public 
meeting and how staff responded to issues, 

●	 learn about TTC’s plans to manage construction 
impacts and the TTC’s Community Liaison program, 

●	 review and provide comments on the updated designs, 
and 

●	 ask questions and provide your input to TTC and City staff. 

The Scarborough Subway Extension project is a 6.2 km 
extension of Line 2 from Kennedy Station to Scarborough 
Centre, via Eglinton Avenue, Danforth Road and McCowan 
Road. The extension will create a seamless journey for 
customers by eliminating the transfer at Kennedy Station. 
The Line 2 extension was approved by Toronto Council in 
2013 and will replace the aging Line 3 Scarborough RT line. 

Traction power substation on McCowan Road 
in the Hydro corridor (view looking east) 
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Scarborough Civic Centre 
Community Room 2 
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Date: Thursday, December 6, 2018 
Time:  6:30 pm - 8:30 pm 
Venue:  Scarborough Civic Centre, 

Community Room #2 
Parking: Free parking is available on 

Borough Drive after 6 p.m. 

TTC Community Meetings are family-friendly and barrier free. 
Please contact Chris Joseph if you require translation services or 
accessibility accommodations at this meeting. 

சமூகத்தினருக்கென TTC நடாத்தும் கூட்டங்களுக்கு உங்களின் 
பிள்ளைகளையும் நீங்கள் அழைத்து வரமுடியும். அத்துடன் 
சக்கர நாற்காலியிலும் நீங்கள் அங்கு வரலாம். இந்தக் 
கூட்டத்தில் கலந்துகொள்வதற்கு மொழிபெயர்ப்புச் 
சேவையோ அல்லது அணுகைக்கான வேறு 
அனுசரிப்புகளோ உங்களுக்குத் தேவையெனில் தயவுசெய்து 
கிறிஸ் யோசேப்பைத் (Chris Joseph) தொடர்புகொள்ளுங்கள.் 

Ang mga Pagkomunidad na Pulong ng TTC ay magiliw sa pamilya 
at libre sa sagabal. Mangyaring makipag-ugnay kay Chris Joseph 
kung kailangan mo ng mga serbisyo ng tagasalin o mga 
kaluwagan sa pagkarating sa pulong na ito. 

TTC社区会议欢迎家庭和行动不便人士参加。如需翻译或无障碍服
务，请联系Chris Joseph。 

Keep In Touch 
If you have any questions about the Scarborough 

Subway Extension project, please contact:
 

Christina Joseph, Senior Community Liaison Officer
 
416-590-6753 christina.joseph@ttc.ca
 
Web: projects.ttc.ca 


http:projects.ttc.ca
http:christina.joseph@ttc.ca

